
 

  

 

April 2020 

To our wonderful Maple Class, 

Firstly, we would like to tell you how proud we are of you. The end to our Spring term was very 

strange and even though we may not have said goodbye to each of you – you are all in our thoughts 

and we miss you!    

We have been trying to do what we should – staying inside and keeping busy. Your parents and carers 

have had to keep you at home as part of keeping everyone safe and healthy.   We understand it is a 

strange time and that you have may some worries.  We encourage you to speak to an adult and share 

your feelings or ask any questions you may have.  Doing something active each day or completing one 

of the mindfulness activities in the home learning pack will help us all stay healthy and happy!   

It is very strange not coming into school every day to teach you all and we have been thinking about 

some of the exciting things we did together:  going swimming each week, singing and dancing in our 

“Lights, Camel, Action!” production, making amazing progress in learning our times tables, trying new 

fruit during ‘Fruit Fridays’ and many more things.  We are so pleased that we had an amazing trip to 

the Tate Britain and we were happy to see you all marked in history on the walls of such an amazing 

gallery. We had a great day and feel lucky to have those lovely memories to think of. 

Try and set aside some time every day for your learning and continue to read every day.  We have 

both been catching up with reading some of the books that have been piling up! Ms Bennett is 

currently reading “The boy who fooled the world” by Lisa Thompson and Mrs Higgins is enjoying 

reading all of her favourite Anthony Browne books.   We look forward to telling you about these 

books when we see you again and hearing all about the books you have been reading. 

We also hope that you are trying to complete some of your Home Learning Pack, practicing those 

times tables as well as looking after yourselves and having some fun.  Mrs Higgins is doing Joe Wick’s 

PE Lesson every day at 9am on YouTube, Callum and Connor are enjoying watching her do her daily 

exercises!   Ms Bennett has been making some homemade playdough with Kasper -just like the one we 

all made during our No Pens Day earlier in the year.  Please also make sure to help your parents and 

carers at home and play nicely!   

We send you and all your family all our best wishes and we look forward to getting back to school and 

catching up with your stories. Be good and look after yourselves  

We wish you all a very Happy Easter.    

Mrs Higgins and Ms Bennett 

P.S If you want to write a letter back to us, then please do and keep hold of it until we see you again.  


